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   LISTSERV #88
 

Welcome to the SHCC LISTSERV.  The SHCC LISTSERV provides updates on important, time-sensitive information about the administration of your Section 8 HAP Contract and other items of interest released by HUD. 


Sent: Friday, July 02, 2010 8:02 AM
To: UpdateSHCC
Subject: SHCC LISTSERV #88 - New Renewal and Adjustment Forms

HUD has released new Contract Renewal Request Forms (Form HUD-9624) and a new Budget Worksheet (Form HUD-92547-A).   You can find the new forms at our website - http://www.shccnet.org/forms/index.asp.   Effective immediately, SHCC will require all renewal and budget-based requests to be submitted using the new forms.  

If you have any questions, please contact your SHCC Financial Analyst:   http://www.shccnet.org/contact/index.asp











